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The Pension Section Communication Team is pleased to give you an
update on the "Name the Pension Section News" contest. In the May 2008
issue of the Pension Section News,  we asked the section subscribers to
vote on five possible names of which Pension Section News was one of the
choices. When the votes were tabulated none of the selections had more
than 50 percent of the votes cast.   Instead of picking the name that
garnered the most votes, we decided to hold a "run-off" election between
the two names that received the highest number of votes.  The two names
that received the highest votes were Pension Section News and Pension
Perspectives.   Please look at this issue's poll and vote your choice for our
newsletter's name. 
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Members of Pension
Section Council are
available to explain the
Retirement 20/20
initiative to your local
actuarial club or any
other interested group. 
If you'd like to arrange
for a presentation -
either in person or via
Web cast - please
contact Ann Gineo at
agineo@segalco.com. 
Ann is a member of
Pension Section
Council and leader of
the Retirement 20/20
Communication and
Outreach subgroup.
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